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Chris,
Yes, 5481 does connect at/near manhole 10.  The drawing isn’t the best but the tap permit is at:
https://secure.co.delaware.oh.us/iframes/sanitary/Permits/2002/02-1119.pdf
 

Kelly Thiel, P.E.
Staff Engineer III
Delaware County Regional Sewer District
50 Channing Street, Delaware, OH 43015 (740) 833-
2245
kthiel@co.delaware.oh.us
 

 
 
 
 

From: Mann, Chris [mailto:CMann@emht.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 10:55 AM
To: Thiel, Kelly <kthiel@co.delaware.oh.us>
Subject: RE: SE Corner of Big Walnut/Worthington Road
 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL

DO NOT open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or unexpected emails

 

Thanks Kelly.
Do you know if the sanitary service listed as a revision on sheet 3 of the Phase 1 plan was
extended to the north P/L for the existing home at 5481 Worthington Road?
It says 130’ which would make sense.
 
Christopher J. Mann, PE
Senior Project Manager / Associate

EMH&T Engineers, Surveyors, Planners, Scientists
5500 New Albany Road, Columbus, OH 43054 
v. 614.775.4385 | c. 614.774.1438 | cmann@emht.com
emht.com
 

From: Thiel, Kelly <kthiel@co.delaware.oh.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 10:22 AM

mailto:kthiel@co.delaware.oh.us
mailto:CMann@emht.com
https://secure.co.delaware.oh.us/iframes/sanitary/Permits/2002/02-1119.pdf
mailto:kthiel@co.delaware.oh.us
mailto:cmann@emht.com
http://www.emht.com/
mailto:kthiel@co.delaware.oh.us













